
YOU CAN’T HIDE THAT
Cold Spring Elementary School

We hope you had a great weekend!  Thank you to everyone who came out to see the
amazing talent of our students at our Talent Show on Friday.  It was quite the event!
Thank you to our PTA chairs Ms. Sutton and Ms. Arnold for organizing and taking on

this large event.

Cold Spring Elementary Early
Bird Special

Do you have an incoming
Kindergartener?  If not, but you know
someone who does….SPREAD THE
WORD! Join the Cold Spring
Administration for a morning
discussing what is needed to enroll
your incoming kindergartener and
visit our amazing kindergarten
classrooms.  Click HERE for all details
and we appreciate you getting the
word out!

Register for Kindergarten beginning March 27th
Starting March 27th you can register your child for kindergarten.  Please visit the
website below to learn more about what is needed.  You can also call the
school to get more information!

https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/info/enroll/kindergarten.aspx

2023 CSES After School Reading Extravaganza (Grades 3-5)
The After School Reading Extravaganza for students in 3rd-5th grade is Friday,

March 17th, from 3:25-5:00 PM. If you did not RSVP but are still interested in your
student attending, please contact marykbarr@gmail.com to inquire about

space.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15PENUNat3o-_dcaVr1vuis3F-0B9ydxG/view?usp=sharing
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/info/enroll/kindergarten.aspx
mailto:marykbarr@gmail.com
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Calendar Updates

● March 13th - Grade 5 MISA Testing
● March 14th - PTA Meeting
● March 15th - Early Release
● March 17th - Early Bird Special (incoming K), PTA Reading

Extravaganza (Grades 3-5)


